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April 11, 2022 

 

The Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers 

President, New Haven Board of Alders 

City of New Haven 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, Connecticut 06510 

 

RE: RESOLUTION OF THE NEW HAVEN BOARD OF ALDERS AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR (OR 

COMPTROLER) OF THE CITY OF NEW HAVEN TO APPLY FOR AND ACCEPT A GRANT AWARD 

FROM THE UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT HOME 

INVESTMENT PARTNERSHIPS PROGRAM- AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN (HOME-ARP) FUNDING IN 

THE AMOUNT OF $4,852,875.00 FOR THE PERIOD OF SEPTEMBER 20, 2021- SEPTEMBER 30, 2030 AND 

TO MEET THE HOUSING AND SERVICE NEEDS OF NEW HAVEN’S HOMELESS POPULATION BY 

CREATING AFFORDABLE HOUSING OR NON-CONGREGATE SHELTER UNITS , OR SUPPORTIVE 

SERVICES. 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers: 

 

In accordance with the Order of New Haven Board of Alders (Board) authorizing the Mayor to 

apply for and accept all grants on behalf of the City of New Haven (City), passed on  October  

17, 1994, I write to respectfully request the Honorable Board of Alders to authorize the Mayor 

of the City of New Haven to apply for and accept a US Department HUD HOME-ARP grant in 

the amount of $4,852,875.00 for the period September 20, 2021 – September 30, 2030 to 

execute, acknowledge, implement and deliver any and all documents as may be considered 

necessary or appropriate with respect thereto.  

 

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

 

Sincerely, 

Velma George 

Velma George, MHSA 

Coordinator for Homelessness 

(203) 946 6033 
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